Barcelona, the 13th May 19¢€€.

Miss Jill Few-Brown, Secretary,
ROLLS-ROYCE, Limited,

14, Conduit Street,

London , W.l.

Dear Miss Jill Few-Brown,

Your intervention in my visit to the Farm of
My, Jack Darclay was a great success.

My friends and I, we engoyed the journey to
Ooxford and we arrived to the Farm on perfect
time to find Mr. Powell waiting for us.

I wish to thank you for your help and I hope
that I shall be able to thank you again in the
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near future , personally.

Yours very truly,
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